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Pedestrian Dies After Jumping in Front of Semi-Truck 
 
    

Milwaukee, WI – Last night, at 9:40 p.m., sheriff’s deputies responded to a crash on I-94 
northbound near the Racine County line.  Witnesses indicated a pedestrian was struck 
after the man suddenly jumped directly in front of a semi-truck.   A vehicle traveling 
behind the truck also struck the man, who was pronounced dead at the scene.  
 
All northbound traffic was diverted off the freeway during the crash investigation, and 
reopened at 4:00 a.m.  
 
The man’s identity has not yet been confirmed.  The fatal crash remains under 
investigation by the Criminal Investigation and Patrol divisions. 
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